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We held our last SQA examinations this week.

Well done to all pupils, SQA will issue exams results on Tuesday

5  August, good luck!th

Thank you to our SQA Invigilators and staff for ensuring all exams

ran smoothly.
 

Staffing‌ ‌
Staffing‌ ‌

update‌update‌

We may have wished Ms Woodrow a happy retirement last year but she
has continued to work hard with us all year long on Mondays and we have

been delighted to have her back to help us. Last Monday was Ms
Woodrow’s last day and we want to wish her all the best.

 
Welcome to Mrs Souden who joined us this week as our new Modern

Languages Teacher.
 

Happy Retirement to Mrs McAnerney who retires from teaching today! We
wish Mrs McAnerney all the best in her retirement. 



The Kintyre Youth Action Council (KYAC) are holding their Summer Sitting
in June, and they need your help to bring about positive change for young

people in Kintyre. The meetings are led by local young people and are
relaxed youth friendly events that support young people to explore issues
that are important to them to help bring about positive change. These will
be held in Kintyre Community Centre on Tuesday the 10th, 17th, and 24th of

June (5:30 – 6:30). So, if you are 11 to 18 and are interested in having your
voice heard, campaigning for change, or just fancy meeting new people

and finding out what it’s all about, you can sign up here:
https://bit.ly/kintyre-youth-action-council or by scanning the QR code in

the poster.
 

Taking part will mean you are part of a wider youth voice movement as the
KYAC’s youth voice model is being rolled out across Argyll and Bute. As

such, there will be opportunities to get involved in other activities and trips
later in the year as it develops



Some photos from
our Advanced
Sailing Course

students!



P7 TRANSITION DAY OUTP7 TRANSITION DAY OUTP7 TRANSITION DAY OUT
Where: Campbeltown Free Church

When: Thursday 22nd May

The day began with a welcome to all of the P7’s and introduction to the staff
that were present.

Our first activity was a game of ‘Find Someone Who…’ Bingo and the
instruction was that the pupils had to find someone who matched each of the

squares on their bingo card but whoever they asked wasn’t to be a pupil in
their own school. We had three winners who managed to complete their cards.
Next, the children were split into three groups and were challenged in a range
to team building games including a few games where speaking wasn’t allowed!

Everyone enjoyed getting to know faces and a lot of fun was had by all.
After lunch we were joined by Kerry Mackay from GRAB Trust. The pupils were

split into four groups and two groups at a time went with Kerry to clean
Dalintober Beach while the other two groups played Rounders. After a time
the groups swapped over so that all pupils had to time to play and to spend

time on the beach.
We are very grateful to all the adults who joined us on the day and to Kerry for
a very informative time on the beach, the pupils collected a whopping 27kg of

litter!



Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Expeditions 2025

Will ‘they’ navigate and go the right way? Can ‘they’ carry their
heavy rucksacks? Can ‘they’ deal with the hot weather? Will they get
blisters? Will they get sunburnt? Will ‘they’ remember their training?

Can ‘they’ do it? Just some of the questions in my (Mr Osborne) mind,
before the groups set off. The unknown answers to these questions
really adds up to ‘adventure’. ‘Adventure’ is really a metaphor for the

challenges and ups and downs of life. 
Very well done to all 21 participants, you grew your resilience,
adaptability and team working skills considerably, you walked

yourselves towards independence and adulthood.





Anaphylaxis Kits
We are very grateful for the generous gift

of two anaphylaxis kits by Livingstone and

McEachran. One of the kits will be situated

in our Atrium and the other will be used

part of our outdoor first aid kit.


